
MEMO

TO: Christian County Board of Education

FROM: Megan Kidd, RN, District Health Director

DATE: April 18, 2024

SUBJECT: Permission to Advertise for Bid

Christian County Public Schools is requesting permission to advertise for student insurance
bids for the 2024-2025 school year calendar.

Thank you.


